[bookmark: _GoBack]GET READY FOR GDPR – A NOTICE FOR ALL CLUBS

The new General Data Protection Regulation (GDPR) is replacing the Data Protection Act 1998. It will come into force in the UK on 25 May 2018.
The reason for the new regulations is that technology has advanced so that personal information is now collected, stored and shared in more sophisticated ways, meaning that the laws need to be updated
All weightlifting clubs will need to comply with the regulations. GDPR applies whether you pay staff or are all volunteers, whether you have 20 members or 200 members – there are no exemptions!
This is because all clubs collect data about their members – such as name, address, telephone number, email address, date of birth, gender, emergency contact details, medical information.
You now have to implement changes to your organisation to make it “GDPR compliant”. 
Further information is available at the Information Commissioner’s Website at https://www.ico.org.uk 
The Sport & Recreation Alliance have put together a tool kit with documents that you can download at https://www.sportandrecreation.org.uk
If you require any further information on this, please contact us at enquiries@britishweightlifting.org and we will be happy to oblige.

